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Commonwealth Edisen
1400 Opus Place
Downers Grove, lllinpls 60616

July 31, 1992

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attn:  Dotument Control Desk

Subject: Braidwood Nuclear Power Station Unit 1 and 2
Byron Nuclear Power Station Unit 1 and 2
Response to Open Item Associated with
Inspection Report 50-4540455)/92009, 50-455(457)/92009
MRC Docket Numbers 50-454, 50-455, 50-456, and 50-457

Raference: G. C. Wright letter to Cordel] Reed dated
July 1, 1992, transmitting Inspection Report
| 50-454(455) /97009, 50-456(457)/92009

Enclosed 1s Commonwealth Edison Company's (CECo) response to the subject
Open It~m which was transmitted with the referenced letter.

} The Open Item concerned the completion of revisions to the operating
abnormal procedures which support the EOP's, and the performance of a
| complete verification and validation for the revisions.

[f there are any questions or comments regarding this response, please
contact Sara Reece-Yoenig, Compiiance Engineer, at 708/515-7250.

Very truly yours,

)
PE Kenver g,
l

T.J. Kovach
Nuclear Licens.ng Manager

Attachments

¢cc: A, Bert Davis, Regional Administrator - Region II1
K. J. kropp, Senior Resident Inspector, Byron
S. DuPont, Senlor Resident Inspector, Braidwood
A. H. Hsla, Project Manager, NRR
R. Pulsifer, Project Manager, NRR
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ATTACHMENT A (Continued)

Address fallure to incorporate the VAV of the OAs (specifically

procedure walkthroughs) into the normal 2-year procedure review

cycle, The 2-year review of OAs had been deleted at Braidwood,

Procednre walkthroughs did not appear to be part of the existing
review wlifort,

At Byron, the OAr have been and will continue to be reviewed as part
of the 2-year review program. If, during the 2-year review process,
a review of problem file entries indicates that a revision is
tegquired, they the revision will be done with its associated V&V as
ditected by the applicable administrative procedures.

Braidwood Station had removed the Abnormal Operating Prucedures from
the 2-year review program because the procedures were used
frequently for operator training. Operating Procedure Revision
Pequest forms were routinely generated during the training and were
incorporated inte the procedures as TPCe or maintained in the
problem files for future incorporation, Braldwood will again
include the Abnormal Operating Procedures in the Station's existing
Z-year review program after the procedures are revised and approved
as described in Part 2 ahove. If, during the 2-year review process,
a review of problem file entries indicates that a revision is
required, then the revision will be done with its associated V&V as
directed by the applicable administrative procedures.




